
 

OCTOBER 8, 2021 

MAKING DEMOCRACY WORK IN SC: HOUSE PORTAL FOR MAP 

SUBMISSION 
 

The House has established a portal for submission of proposed 
redistricting maps. This appears to be the preferred route for 
transmission of maps. The portal is structured like that in use by the 
Senate and is available at 
https://redistricting.schouse.gov/plansubmission.html. A sample file is 
also available at the website. 
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